
  ACTIVITIES UNLIMITED ZOOM GENERAL MEETING MINUTES 

March 09, 2021 

 Call to order by President Mark Cohen at 1:05 p.m.   

 Pledge of Allegiance was led by Mark Cohen. 

 Reverend Andy Kadzban gave the Invocation.   

 Treasurer’s report – Jeff Mohn indicated that it was another quiet month.  We received 

9 dues payments and returned Pat Begley’s dues.  We also made a $50 care and concern 

donation in memory of Pat Begley. 

- As of the end of February, AU has 269 paying members and 267 overall. 

- On the Balance Sheet, we returned the $800 double payment to River Dell Board of 

Education and sent a $200 deposit to Farmstead Golf & Country Club for the upcoming 

Spring Tournament. 

 Walter Widmer also reported that there are currently 296 members.  He also asked that 

if you have not paid your 2021 dues, please do so. 

 AU Update – Mark Cohen stated that hopefully all AU members will be vaccinated.  If 

anyone is having a problem getting an appointment, please contact Mark. 

- Mark talked about the possible joint meeting with the YMCA.  There was a general 

discussion about the possible activities and how they would be handled.  A meeting will 

be set with the YMCA and AU members, Mark Cohen, Doug Cooper, Joe Pullaro and 

John Murphy to decide what can be planned.  John DeSantis   asked about the bands.  

The AU Band would play in conjunction with the Y band. 

- Hybrid meetings – Mark reported that a hybrid test had been done successfully from 

the VFW and that some clubs will try hybrid meetings.  Don Kirkpatrick and Harry 

Bennett will help to set them up. 

- Indian Trail update – We are planning for a possible luncheon on Tuesday, June 8th.  

This will be driven by the Covid requirement at the time. 

- Jack Yurasek stated that the Science Club Zoom meeting will be on Viruses and 

Updates, presented by Marc Bernhartd. 

 Our speaker today, Pat Schuber, presented a talk about “The Irish Experience and the 

Great War”. Pat is a Clinical Professor at the School of Public and Global Affairs at 

Fairleigh Dickenson University and has served in many public positions.  The 

presentation was enjoyed by everyone and a Q and A session followed. 

 The meeting was adjourned at 2:40 PM. 

Respectfully submitted; 

David Voehl, Secretary 

 



 

 

 

 


